
ACTION Required: Contact Your
Congressional Representative and Senators

for ADS Support!

Dear ADS Professional,
 
We want to share some sample le�ers that have been sent to Congress and ask for
your immediate help as a new stimulus bill is considered.
 
Please click on the following link to view these letters: Congressional Support Letters
 
Click here for the le�er sent from NADSA and LeadingAge reques%ng $422.5 million
for ADS funding: NADSA/LeadingAge Letter.
 
Please forward your le�er addressed to Speaker Pelosi to her Outreach Director, Reva
Price (Reva.Price@mail.house.gov) and send copies to me at director@nadsa.org.
 
It is also cri%cal that you write to your Congressional Representa%ve and Senators and
make your le�ers as detailed as you can. Your support is vital to our effort to secure
funding for Adult Day Services. If you need assistance in finding out how to reach your
Congressional Representa%ve and Senators, please click on the following link:
Contacting Congress.
 
Later this week, we will be sending a message reques%ng that you call the Speaker’s
office as well as those in your state.
 
Now is the %me to come together and support our ADS community and those that we
serve. Thank you for your support!
 
Sincerely,
 
Donna Hale
Executive Director
National Adult Day Services Association
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